

July 4th, 2011

Boat Parade Issue

A Publication of the

Canobie Lake

Protective Association

4th of July BOAT PARADE

Join the festivities by decorating your boat and joining the boat parade!



On <u>Monday July 4th at 1 PM</u> the parade will start at <u>Rocky Point</u>, then proceed around the lake, and end at Rocky Point. Last year's winners, Kevin and Cindy Forrence, will lead the parade. The kayaking judges, **CLPA** Director, Odie Odierna and Heidi Odierna will determine and present the <u>PRIZES</u>: \$100 for 1st place, 2nd place - 4 passes to Canobie Lake Park and 3rd place - 2 passes. As always, *THANKS* to our generous sponsor, Canobie Lake Park.

A special thanks to our volunteer photographer, Bob Warren, who will be on hand to cover the event. If you are not going to be in the parade, please participate by *cheering and waving from shore*.

CLPA Annual Meeting

ALL CLPA MEMBERS PLEASE...

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

9 – 11AM Saturday July 16th

At Searles School, 3 Chapel Road (next to Delahunty's)
Please come to meet your neighbors and fellow
CLPA members. New members are WELCOME!!!

REFRESHMENTS will be served

GUEST SPEAKERS may include:

1. Nick Sceggell

(Granite State Rural Water Association)

He will be informing us about the Canobie Lake watershed study that he is conducting and how it may help us to protect our beautiful resource.

2. Les Hall

Our resident Canobie Lake Historian will share some of the fun stories about our lake and it's past.

3. Loon Preservation Committee

A representative will be here to answer our questions and concerns about trying to help our resident loons produce a chick!

VOLUNTEER SIGNUP for the following:

- -Volunteer to train with Marie Maio to become our web master
- -Volunteer to help Brandon Dreyfuss with his Eagle Scout project cleaning up the Windham conservation land on West Shore Road.
- -Volunteer to help with log removal at the end of the summer

Our Loons

Sadly, our loon parents have lost another egg. It was seen on the raft for only a short time. We hope that they will try again this season. We are appealing to the Loon Preservation Committee and anyone out there to help us determine how to help our loons reproduce successfully. Please come to the annual meeting and share your thoughts and recommendations.

It's the **109th** season of fun at Canobie Lake Park. Our neighbor and generous friend, Canobie lake Park is open and featuring a wild new coaster, The Park features over 85 rides. UNTAMED!!! games and attractions. There's something for every

member of the family at Canobie, including; Summer of Superstars, Tribute to Michael, the "Wildlife Encounter" show. popular the Canobie Talent Search and Dance Parties.





Especially enjoyable and of interest to all of the Canobie Lake residents are the fireworks. DON'T MISS THEM. Starting with 3 nights on 4th of July weekend the fireworks displays are every Saturday night from 4th of July weekend through Labor

For details visit Canobie.com

Canobie Lake Protective Association canobielake.org

A 501 – (c) 3 non-profit Charitable Trust In the State of N.H.

Current Board of Directors:

Bill Schroeder, President (wesCLPA@myfairpoint.net)

Betty Dunn, Treasurer (CanobieQue@aol.com)

Ginny Campiola, Secretary (vcampiola@comcast.net)

Dave Blake, Director/Salem (Dwb13@aim.com)

Marie Maio, Director/Windham (Marie@wildwoodnh.com)

Rev Robert Odierna, Director/Salem (odie77r@aol.com)

Mary Warren, Director, Windham (mkbwarren@gmail.com)

Demonstrate your love and support ****become a Member for the protection of Canobie Lake

The **CLPA** Board. INVITES YOU TO JOIN US

An added bonus: In an effort to assist us in membership related activities, Canobie Lake Park has again, generously given CLPA complimentary Passes. For each membership or donation of \$25 you will receive one \$32 guest pass. Additional contributions to *CLPA* will be gratefully accepted.

To join: Complete the form below and send with your tax deductible check of \$25 (or more) made payable

to CLPA.

Mail to: Mary Warren, 73 West Shore Rd, Windham, NH 03087

Member Name(s):			
Address:		_ City, State, Zip	
Email Address:			_
Donation Type:			
Total Membership (\$25 @)	Total Donation		_Amount Enclosed:
Date:			
Yes, please send me o	one pass to Canobie Lake	Park (\$32 value)	for each \$25 membership/donation. I
understand supplies are limite	d and are available on a f	irst come, first ser	ved basis while supply lasts.

To receive your Guest Pass(es), please enclose a return addressed, stamped envelope. For further information, please call Mary Warren at (603) 401-0563

Welcome and Thank You